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,“I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon!”  Each person has the right to vote and not discount my vote 

because it got a lower ranking in the system.  There needs to be more voter 

information given and not assume that we all want it before it becomes law.  My 

representative did not reach out with what the voters want.   In fact we need to get rid 

of mail in voting. 


